Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region I :
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF ALAMINOS CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent :

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM-2022-354

TO : Assistant Schools Division Superintendent ~ Z——
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisdrs — «J(/v
Heads of All Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
All Others Concerned

SUBJECT : CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMO NO. 347, RE: PROGRAM
IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW OF OPLAN KALUSUGAN SA DEPED

FROM : Schools Division Superintendent

DATE : September 12, 2022

1. This is to inform all participants the re-scheduled date of the Program
Implementation Review (PIR) on all the six OK sa DepEd flagship programs will be
on September 26-27, 2022, 8:00 am to 5:00 pm, at La Esplanada, Lucap, Alaminos
City instead of September 21-22, 2022.

2. This activity shall be participated by all School Heads and designated OK sa DepEd
school coordinator of each school.

3. Strict compliance with existing IATF protocols and minimum public health standards
must be observed during the conduct of the activity.

4. No proxy allowed.

5. For information, guidance, widest dissemination, and strict compliance.

LORN BUGAYONG, PhD, CESQ V
Schools Division Superintendent
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